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Pawnee County Board Discusses Bailiff Position 
(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Clerk Candi Nicholas discussed the salary of the
District Court bailiff with County Commissioners this week.  

Gage County will no longer pay any of the bailiff salary effective July, 2017.
Following the discussion, Commissioners voted unanimously not to pay any more
to the District Court Bailiff salary than the amount currently paid.  

Gage County pays more than $8,300 toward the bailiffs salary with Pawnee,
Nemaha, Richardson and Johnson counties paying salary, benefits and mileage
for the bailiff. 

The five counties make up the First Judicial District.  
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